Wisconsin Department of Corrections

Governor Tony Evers | Secretary Kevin A. Carr

DATE: July 31, 2020
TO: WSPF Staff and Those housed at WSPF
FROM: Gary Boughton, Warden

Wisconsin Secure Program Facility

RE: Suspension of Administrative Rules

Effective immediately, | am suspending administrative rules pursuant to DOC
Administrative Code DOC Section 306.22.

The purpose of this suspension of administrative rules is strictly precautionary. Maintaining the
safety, health, and well-being of staff and persons in our care is our priority. We will be
evaluating this suspension on a regular basis in an effort to restore normal operations as soon as
allowable.

cc: Makda Fessahaye, DAl Administrator
Douglas Percy, DAI Assistant Administrator
Stephanie Hove, DAI Assistant Administrator
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